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UPDATE 12.4.18: The Fort Lauderdale Police Department’s traffic safety checkpoint 
originally scheduled for November 29th has been rescheduled and moved to a new 
location. The checkpoint will now be conducted on Thursday, December 20th from 10:00 
P.M. to 4:00 A.M. Friday, December 21st. The traffic safety checkpoint will be held for 
vehicles traveling eastbound in the 1300 block of West Broward Boulevard in the City of 
Fort Lauderdale.  
 

The safety of our neighbors and visitors is always our top priority. We hope this traffic 
safety checkpoint serves as a reminder for everyone to be safe while on the roadways 
this Holiday season.  
 

ORIGINAL 11.27.18: The Fort Lauderdale Police Department will be conducting a traffic 
safety checkpoint on Thursday, November 29th from 12:00 A.M. to 5:00 A.M., in the City 
of Fort Lauderdale. The traffic safety checkpoint will be held for traffic traveling eastbound 
in the 500 block of West Broward Boulevard.  
 

The checkpoint will consist of a single lane closure for eastbound traffic on West Broward 
Boulevard.  
 

Vehicles will be systematically selected and officers will be conducting safety checks 
along with checking drivers’ licenses, vehicle registrations and proof of insurance.  
 

The traffic safety checkpoint is being set up in response to numerous complaints 
regarding speeding and miscellaneous traffic violations in the area.  
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department does not expect any increased traffic delays due 
to the traffic checkpoint.  
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